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I understand the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has published for
public comment a notice of receipt of a petition for rulemaking, dated
July 23, 2004, which was filed with the Commission by Daniel Hirsch,
President, Committee to Bridge the Gap (CBG). The petition was docketed
by the NRC on September 29, 2004, and has been assigned Docket No. PRM-
73-12.

I support the petitioners (Committee to Bridge the Gap) who seek a
revision of the threat basis to include attack from the air by
airplanes and jets, and attacking forces by land, water, or air--at least
equal to the nineteen terrorists involved in the September 11, 2001,
attacks in numbers, capacity, ruthlessness, dedication, skills, planning,
and willingness to die and create large numbers of casualties.
Additionally, I support the petitioners proposal that the security
requirements in
part 73 be upgraded to provide high confidence in the ability of the
security system to protect against the proposed upgraded September 11,
2001-equivalent DBT. In particular, I support the petitioners proposal
requiring,
under a time-urgent schedule, construction at reactor sites of shields
consisting of I-beams and cabling (Beamhenge) at stand-off distances from
buildings and other assets important to safety at reactor sites so
that airplanes or jets attempting to attack sensitive structures would
instead crash into the surrounding Beamhenge shield, leaving intact the
reactor, spent fuel pool, and support facilities, thus protecting the
public from damage that could result in substantial radioactivity
releases.

Sincerely,
Lorraine Kitman
P.O. Box 1026
Grover Beach, CA 93483
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